
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               26th September 2025 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
‘Treat people how you like to be treated – talk 

to people how you like to be spoken to’ 
 

Forest School 
 

On Thursday 2nd October it is Tulips (1M) turn 
for Forest School. If possible can the children 
please bring in a pair of wellies (with name in) 
in a plastic bag. If your child does not have 
wellies then we suggest bringing an old pair of 
shoes/trainers as their school shoes will get 
very muddy. Thank you. 
 

 
 

Reading Meeting 
 

Mrs Mullock will lead a Reading Meeting for 
parents of Y2 children on Tuesday 30th 
September at 2.15pm in the Infant Hall. 
Letters have been sent home – if you wish to 
attend, please fill in the reply slip and return 
to school. Thank you 

Recognition Board 
 

The ‘Recognition Trophy’ winners are the class 
where all members have been on the board all 
week – this weeks winners are: 
 

Sunflowers (2W) 
 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 
29 Sep   Y2 Clubs  3:15-4:00 
30 Sep   Y1 Parent Reading Meeting 2:15pm 
 1  Oct   Y2 Dance 3:15-4:00 
 2  Oct   National Poetry Day 
 2  Oct   1M Forest School 
 3  Oct   1K Biscuit Day 
 9  Oct   Y2 Parent Maths Meeting 2:15 
14  Oct   Y1  Parent Maths Meeting 2:15 
16 Oct    Open Evening (new to school Sep 26) 
 

Mrs Davies 
 

Upon her retirement, Mrs Davies has very 
kindly donated this beautiful chair for our 
school. It will sit in pride of place in our library 
area and the children can enjoy it for many 
years to come. 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

 
 

GATES CLOSE 8.55AM 
AND RE-OPEN 3.05PM 

 

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss Hughes)          95% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   95%            
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   98% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)   94%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)   100% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)  100% 
 
3 classes in green this week! Well done to 
Poppies for amazing attendance but a 
fantastic well done to Snowdrops and 
Sunflowers who both have 100%! Keep it up 
everyone!!! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

97% 
 
 

Pupil Premium 
 

If you think your child may be entitled to 
Pupil Premium there is an online checking 
service which schools can access to see if 
you are eligible. Infant children are 
automatically entitled to a free school meal 
but this will change when they are in Junior 
School, therefore if you are eligible and 
have not already applied then your 
application could be delayed. Whilst Pupil 
Premium is a benefit for the family, schools 
also obtain funding which is used to enrich 
the curriculum and so much more. 
School can apply on your behalf – we need 
parent name, date of birth and national 
insurance number. If you think this may 
apply to your family then please enquire at 
the school office. Thank you 

 

 


